
Friday 19th May 2023 

A Message from Miss Pitts  
Well done to our Year 2 pupils who have all worked extremely 

hard this week in their SATS tests.  We know that each and 

every one of them have done their very best.  The staff have 

been impressed with their resilience and willingness to have a 

go - well done! 

Well done to our Year 5 and 6 Girls football team who beat 

Bricknell 3-0 yesterday in a quarter final match and are through 

to the semi-finals.  What a great result! 

Thank you to parents and carers who are supporting our efforts 

to improve school attendance and punctuality.  We are noticing 

an increase in weekly attendance and in those achieving 100% 

attendance each half term.  Please remember that if your child 

has a medical appointment, they can be collected before it and 

dropped off again after it so they don’t miss much learning. 

Miss Pitts,   

Head of School  

Attendance this 

week 

Full School  

93.37% 

 

EYFS/KS1  

1BC 

96.17% 

 

KS2  

6AD 

98.33% 

Important Information 

School doors open at 8.40am.  

School ends at 3.30pm, except on a     

Thursday when it ends at 1.50pm. 

Gates open at 8.30am and 3.10pm daily. 

Gates close at 8.55am daily. 

On Thursday, gates open at 1.25pm. 

School Doors 

• Red Door - Reception 

• Green Door - Year 1/2 

• Yellow Door - Year 3 and 4TW 

• White Door - 4TH 

Contact Us 

Call 01482 794122 

Select option 1 to report absences. 

Select option 2 to speak to a member 

of staff. 

Email: 

Free School Meals vouchers 

 

Vouchers for free school meal pupils are being provided 

for the half-term holiday at the end of May. 

These will be sent out via Parentmail on Monday.   

Please contact the office on 794122 if you have any 

issues with these, so this can be resolved  before the 

start of the holidays. 

Over the next few weeks, the school office staff are  

contacting parents/carers of pupils who do not already 

receive free school meals to help check eligibility for 

this.  If you would like to apply yourself, please follow 

this link:  

http://www.hull.gov.uk/education-and-schools/schools/

free-school-meals  

Reading Corner 

Inspiring reading: 

Children need support to develop the habit and love of reading. Here's how you can 

be their inspiration! 

• Talk about their interests - explore and discuss them together. 

• Talk about why reading is good for us. 

• Find regular opportunities to visit your local library. 

• Make reading time relaxed and interactive. Chat about pictures, characters, 

likes, dislikes, interesting facts. 

• Recognise and celebrate diversity in texts. 

• Create a comfortable and inviting reading space. 

• Invite others to share their reading in your reading space. 

 

The next Griffin book swap will be on Thursday 8th June 2023 at hometime on the 

main school playground.  We look forward to seeing you there. 

End of half term 

 

Friday 26th May 2023 at 

3.30pm. 

 

Back to School 

 

Monday 5th June 2023 - 

doors open at 8.40am. 

 

Water bottles 

Please can you ensure that water 

bottles that are sent into school are 

either purchased bottles designed 

for drinks or recycled water bottles. 

We are noticing an increase in 

Prime bottles being brought into 

school but these are not suitable as 

water bottles. 

Please also ensure that pupils are 

only bringing water and not energy 

drinks or sports hydration drinks. 

Thank you for your support in this. 

Pre-loved school  uniform 

 

On Thursday 25th May 2023 we will 

be holding a sale of pre-loved 

school uniform on the main school 

playground at home time. 

If your child needs anything, please 

pop along and have a look at what 

we have.   

Each item costs 50p. 

http://www.hull.gov.uk/education-and-schools/schools/free-school-meals
http://www.hull.gov.uk/education-and-schools/schools/free-school-meals

